

## All Saints Catholic Primary Newsletter Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2025

### Above and beyond



Reception -	Vlad	
Year 1 -	Tommy	
Year 2 -	Billy	
Year 3 -	Dominic	
Year 4 -	Teddy	
Year 5 -	Ava	

Year 6-

Sophia L



### Attendance for last week

Rec - 97.3%	Lates 3				
Year 1- 99.0%	Lates 1				
Year 2- 98.0%	Lates 3				
Year 3- 98.7%	Lates 0				
Year 4- 94.8%	Lates 2				
Year 5- 97.93%	Lates 0				
Year 6- 95.6%	Lates 0				
Well done to <u>Year 1</u> with					
fantastic 99% attendance.					

Monday 6 <sup>th</sup> October	Tuesday 7 <sup>th</sup> October	Wednesday 8 <sup>th</sup> October	Thursday 9 <sup>th</sup> October	Friday 10th October
PE - Reception, Year 4  Year 3 swimming	PE - Year 2, Year 5, Year 6  Guitar lessons	PE - Year 1, Year 2  Year 4 Wider opportunities  Music lessons	PE - Year 3, Year 5, Year 6  Afterschool Recorders	World Mental Health Day- Wear it Yellow Tea and Talk- Parent session- 9:00am
Singing lessons  Afterschool Fitness	Afterschool Choir	Violin lessons  Afterschool Girls football		PE - Year 1, Year 4 Keyboard lessons

### LETTERS SENT HOME THIS WEEK

- Positive Parent
   Communication Policy
- Reception Admissions Sep 2026

### SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

The online portal for Secondary School 2026 is now open. The closing date for applications is.

31st October.

#### OPEN DAY

We are holding an Open Day on Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> October.

for perspective parents of children entering Pre-school or Reception in September 2026. There will be an opportunity to listen to a Headteacher presentation and view school. We are offering two-time slots.

9:30am or 5:00pm

If you would like to attend, please contact the school office.

### RECEPTION ADMISSIONS SEPTEMBER 2026

To the parents who have children in Preschool the application portal to register your child for a Reception place is now open.

Parents will have until 15th January
2026 to state their school preferences.
You can apply online via www.wigan.gov.uk

Please note if you are applying for a faith school you will also need to complete a Supplementary form.

Further details for Pre-School aged children have been sent home this week.

# WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY TEA AND TALK SESSION

On Friday 19<sup>th</sup> October at 9am we will be holding a parent tea and talk session as it is World Mental Health Day.

Mrs. Bentley (Our fabulous new pastoral manager) will be available during the morning for a drop-in session if you fancy a brew and a chat.

### FLU IMMUNISATIONS

Children from Reception to
Year 6 will be able to have
their flu immunisation in
school on 1st December.
Please see class dojo for the
link to sign consent.
Please note for, Pre-school
children they can receive
their immunisation via their

GP.

#### AFTER- SCHOOL CLUB

There will be no after-school club available on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> October.

Breakfast club will remain open as normal.

#### SICKNESS IN SCHOOL

If your has been sick or had diarrhea they must not come back into school for 48 hours after the last bout (even if your child appears well the next morning, they must be kept off school for the appropriate time).